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Dear Parent/Carer, 

EYC Snack Donations

The local authority is in the fortunate position to be able to provide Early Years Centres with a range of non-perishable foods to be used for snack provision. We will be able to make use of these items, and use our funds to continue to purchase fresh food items for the children. Therefore, we will no longer be asking for snack donations. Many thanks to our parents and carers for the donations throughout the year.
Yours sincerely, 
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Lauren Miller

Depute Head Teacher

